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Dear Ireland,  
 

Amidst the challenges we face,  it 's essential to focus on the positive progress  

being made.  Here's  a roundup of recent developments :  
  

Saving Freshwater Fish :  The recent release of  the IUCN Red List at  COP28 

highlighted the plight of 25% of the world's freshwater fish ,  including the 

beloved Atlantic Salmon. However,  there's  hope as WWF calls for urgent action 

through the EU Nature Restoration Law.  
  

EU Takes a Stand A gainst Environmental  Crime :  After six months of  

negotiations,  the EU finalized the revised Environmental  Crime Directive,  

enhancing legal responses  and protecting our environment and communities .   
 

Monitoring Forest Health :  Recognizing the vital role of  forests,  the EU 

proposed a Forest Monitoring  Law to safeguard their health and resilience  

amidst climate and biodiversity challenges.   
 

Charting a Path Through Climate and Biodiversity Challenges :  WWF's 

roadmap offers concrete policy recommendations ahead of  the 2024 European 

elections, aiming to ensure the well-being of  EU citizens  while addressing 

climate and biodiversity crises.  
 

Let's celebrate these positive steps for ward  and continue working together for a 

sustainable future!  Thank you for your support.      
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